Paul Pickett

This is an important project for the long-term needs of renewable energy, and I support it in
concept. However, the impacts on Tribal cultural resources is a serious flaw. I strongly recommend
that Ecology put the EIS process on hold and serve as a mediator to get the proponent and the
Tribes to negotiate an agreement on acceptable mitigation for the impacts on Tribal cultural
resources.



